
From:                                      MDCSendmail@mackenzie.govt.nz

Sent:                                       Wed, 23 Nov 2022 14:57:43 +1100 (AEDT)

To:                                          District Plan

Subject:                                 Mackenzie District Council - Submission on Proposed Plan Change to the Mackenzie 

District Plan

A new Submission on Proposed Plan Change to the Mackenzie District Plan has been received.

Plan Change Number

Which Plan Change 

number?: 
22

Details of Applicant

First Name: Liz

Last Name: Harpelton

Postal Address: 

Email: liz@skylarkcabin.co.nz

Telephone No: 

Fax: 

Date: 2022-11-23 00:00:00

Customer number (if 

known): 

Contact person: 

Contact person 

Telephone No: 

Submission Details

The specific provisions 

of the Proposal my 

submission relates to are 

as follows: 

Security lighting domestic and commercial 

I support / oppose these 

provisions: 
I support in full

The reason(s) for my 

submission are: 

I support any change that improves the dark sky experience, especially 

needed is policing of the rules. I have a BNB in Manuka Tce and neighbours 

also have BNBs. The security lighting from one place, which travels 

hundreds of meters as there is no vegetation, were on for 10 nights/days 

without being turned off, our guests had their experience of our night sky 

compromised because of this. 



I seek the following 

decision from the 

Mackenzie District 

Council: 

Police the rules. 

I do or do not wish to be 

heard in support of my 

submission: 

I do not

If others make a similar 

submission I would or 

would not be prepared to 

consider presenting a 

joint case with them at 

any hearing: 

I would

Additional information 

for this submission: 
We claim to be a dark sky reserve and we need to uphold that standard

Attach a supporting 

document: 
No file uploaded




